

## Postponement of EPA Congress & Exhibition to 2022

Dear Colleagues,

We are living in extraordinary times. The 20th EPA Congress and Exhibition should be a memorable event and we feel that, under the current circumstances, we will not be able to provide you with the kind of congress we had in mind in line with the phenomenal historical moments. Therefore, after long and thorough consideration, the EPA Board and the Belgian Parking Federation have decided to postpone the congress to autumn 2022. The destination remains Brussels, Belgium.

The uncertainty linked to the global COVID-19 pandemic and the delays or differences in the vaccination advancement in our EPA countries made us question the impact and ability to conduct and ensure a well-attended safe international parking and mobility congress. We recognise that even as the situation is likely to improve in the coming months, routine travel and giving priority to international professional events will likely continue to be very limited.

We look forward to seeing all of you in 2022, when we will finally be able to get together again in real life and discuss the latest developments in the parking and mobility service industry.

We thank you for your unwavering support. Keep an eye on <u>our website</u> for the latest updates on the congress. The Steering Committee, the Scientific Committee and the organising team will keep on going ahead preparing a truly memorable 20th EPA Congress and Exhibition.

Please <u>contact us</u> with any questions or concerns about this postponement.

All the very best and take care,

**Dimitri Heirbaut** 

Chairman, EPA Steering Committee